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TITLT
TITLE ONE 


January 6, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

With all of us working together to give our students the best possible school year, we would like to share some important information with you. As you may recall, you received a letter last month regarding the i-Ready Middle of Year (MOY) Diagnostic.  Initially, we planned to bring students back to their school buildings on a staggered schedule to take the diagnostic.  However, with the rise in COVID19 cases, we have made the decision to have students take the diagnostic at home just as they did at the beginning of the school year in September.  We will adhere to the same schedule (shown below) that was shared with you in December.  Students will test Reading and Math on the same day with a 30 minute break between tests to allow students to get lunch.  Your child will need his or her chrome book, pencil, paper and a quiet place to test.  In order for student data to be reliable please do not assist your child with any answers.

	Day
	Date
	Grade(s)
	Subjects
	Timing

	Monday
	January 11
	8
	Reading and Math
	No breaks

	Tuesday
	January 12
	7
	Reading and Math
	No breaks

	
	
	3
	Reading and Math
	No breaks

	Wednesday
	January 13
	6
	Reading and Math
	No breaks

	
	
	2
	Reading and Math
	Test 25, Break 15, Test 20

	Thursday
	January 14
	6-8
	Reading and Math Makeups
	No breaks

	
	
	1
	Reading and Math
	Test 25, Break 15, Test 20

	Friday
	January 15
	Kindergarten
	Reading and Math
	Test 25, Break 15, Test 20

	Tuesday
	January 19
	5
	Reading and Math
	No Breaks

	Wednesday
	January 20
	4
	Reading and Math
	No breaks

	Thursday
	January 21
	K-5
	Reading and Math Makeups
	Adhere to grade level timing

	Friday
	January 22
	K-5
	Reading and Math Final Makeups
	Adhere to grade level timing


For additional information and resources, visit the Warren County Schools website and click on menu.  Navigate to the i-Ready Parent and Student Resources section.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher or me.
Sincerely,

Dr. Dennis Carrington, Principal
�








